
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are currently consulting on our Admissions Arrangements for 20224/25 academic year. 
As part of the process, we share this document with the Local Authority, local schools and 
the wider community. Details can be found on our website or by clicking the below link.  
 
Joseph Leckie Academy - Admissions Consultation 
 
If you have any feedback regarding the proposed policy, please send to Mrs S Richards 
s.richards@josephleckieacademy.co.uk  by 14th January 2023.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J. Ludlow 
Principal 

https://www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/admissionsconsultation
mailto:s.richards@josephleckieacademy.co.uk

